Hi,
I am a local resident who regularly uses the Firms Farm Wetlands with my children.

I wish to lodge a strong objection to the proposal to build a crematorium on the park.
The council should be ashamed of even entertaining this idea.

I will not tolerate yet another example of Enfield councils lack of understanding on the
benefits of areas such as Firms Farm.

The opportunistic and mercenary approach to the green spaces will squander the assets
blessed to Enfield.

Environmental vandalism such as this will be fought



